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From: Joyce Perry
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Subject: N95 Masks
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Good Afternoon Team,
 
The N95 masks are available and being distributed to use at your
discretion. The N95 mask is easy to use. You take the straps and put
them over your head, the mask will fit snug, you adjust it on your face
and squeeze the metal part over your nose. The mask can be reused
especially during a shortage. When the mask is not in use, wrap it in a
cloth or a paper towel to avoid additional soil from getting on it.
 


                                


Employees are still asked to practice social distancing during this time.
Please contact the Safety Team if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
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Safe

Be








Safety Team
 
 


Thanks for all you do in helping making BWW a success.
 
Thanks,
Joyce S. Perry, DD, MEng


Birmingham Water Works Board
Safety & Risk Management Supervisor
3600 1st Ave North
Birmingham, Alabama 35222
Joyce.Perry@bwwb.org
205-244-4365 (p)
205-244-4865 (f)
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